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I'm opposition to this bill. We as Oregonians do not need more taxes or fees. STOP 

waiting our taxes and fee you have already collected on illegal immigrants and put it 

back in for real issues. I live in Roseburg and at any given tile the bike lanes you 

have imposed already are not used. Charging higher fees and hidden taxes on 

vehicles (we do not have a sales tax in Oregon) just so you have more funds to 

waste is not in our best interest. This is the reason we intrusted you to to represent 

us to make Oregon better not run us into debt.  


